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The PTSA supports sending delegates to the Legislative Assembly and State Convention.  The amount of 

support will be determined in the annual budgeting process. 

The Emily Dickinson PTSA wants ensure representation of our school community interests by attending, 

participating and voting at the Legislative Assembly and State Conventions.   

The level of financial support for these activities shall be included in each annual budget.  The 

registration fees will always be a covered for at least 1 voting delegate for Legislative Assembly and 

State Conventions.  Depending on location of these events and other circumstances, the budget may 

include additional funding for another voting delegate and/or for travel expenses. 

Requests for reimbursements above of the approved budget may occur and will be evaluated by the 

board for additional coverage from unplanned expenses. 

 


